
Sanborn Township 
12025 US Hwy 23 South 

Ossineke, MI  49766 
(989) 471-1050 

 
Special Township Board of Trustees Meeting 

June 17, 2024 
 

Supervisor Gauthier called the meeting to order at 7:08pm. After the Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited, roll call found the following present, Supervisor: Ken 
Gauthier, Clerk: Angela Carstens, Treasurer: Mary Eaton, Trustee: Dale Hart 
Jr., and Trustee: Gary Stephan.   
 
Agenda of Special Meeting is as follows, Idea workshop to spend ARPA funds in 
total of $212,804.66. 
 
-Carstens suggested a deck platform to be built over the ditch area in front of 
Paul & Babe, Upgrade the parking and add additional lighting. Gauthier to get 
ahold of MDOT about set-backs from US 23. 
 
-Gauthier would like to see a community center built in the rear of the hall. 
The roof is in need of repair, and was listed in this FY budget. 
 
-Stephan would like to use some funds to update Fire Department bathroom & 
lighting, that should be covered under the maintenance section of the budget. 
Another suggestion would be to implement a cemetery management computer 
software program at a cost between $12,000-$15,000. 
 
-Hart would like to tear down BoJim building for parking and start to rent out 
the township hall. Due to well and septic that might not be possible. 
 
-Eaton would like to put up 2 to 4 pickleball courts at ShingaBa Shores Park, 
and upgrade the bathrooms.  
 
 
Special meeting adjourned 8:05pm 
 
Angela M Carstens-Clerk 
 


